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3 May 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Visit to St Mary’s Church 

As part of our RE Topic, Rowan classes will be walking to St Mary’s Church during 

the afternoon of Monday 9 May.   We shall be back before the end of the school day. 

  

As the weather is changeable please could the children bring a waterproof coat.   The 

Local Visits Consent Form will cover this visit. 

 

Please let me know as soon as possible if you are able to help.  If we do not get enough 

volunteers then the walk will not take place. 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Janet Eade     Hennietta Warwick 

Rowan Explorers Class Teacher  Rowan Investigators Class Teacher 
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